
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 94.35% 

Sycamores – 86.67% 

Poplars –96.00% 

Maples – 93.33% 

Elms – 94.00% 

Hawthorns – 98.33% 

Chestnuts – 91.33% 

 

Well done to Mr Smith’s class this 

week!  

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have taken part in Anti Bullying Week 

with a focus on being kind to each other. We made key rings and 

gifted them to one another as a random act of kindness and 

thought about how we can be kind. 

Saplings – This week we have learnt all about Remembrance Day. 

We have shown lot of respect this week and learnt lots of facts.  

Sycamores – This week we wrote a special class prayer following 

Remembrance Sunday to say a special thank you to all of the 

soldiers. 

Poplars – Excellent drawing of one of Christopher Columbus’ 

ships. You are all super artists!  

Maples – Maples have been working hard on their alternative 

endings to their story about Marcy and the Sphinx, using 

expanded noun phrases, similes and fronted adverbials.  

Elms – Elm have blown my socks off with their computing skills 

this week. As part of Anti-Bullying Week, we discussed how we 

can make everyone feel included and “make noise” if we find 

people standing on their own at play times. They then created 

amazing leaflets to share their knowledge with others. 

Hawthorns – Year 5 have worked extremely hard all week 

practising for their class assembly about bullying. They loved 

having their grown-ups in school to watch them deliver the 

assembly. 

Chestnuts – Year 6 have demonstrated excellent team work skills 

in PE as part of our netball unit and are beginning to take a more 

mature approach to games, practising school values like respect 

and resilience. 

 

Special mentions this week go to Alfie D who has moved onto stage 5 

swimming, Evelyn for getting her 20m swimming badge, Rafi for 

getting her Chief Scouts acorn award, Frazer for getting his Chief 

Scouts bronze award, Mia who came 3rd in her dance competition, 

remembering the whole routine, Rhys G for getting man of the Match 

with Cramlington Juniors, Molly who was awarded U11 bowler of the 

year for Ashington Cricket Club and participated in the Remembrance 

Day parade at Newbiggin, laying the wreath on behalf of Newbiggin 

Girls, Ewan G for being kind and including others, Jude for swimming 

a whole length of an adult swimming pool while visiting his nanny in 

Wales and to Florence A who competed in a gymnastics competition.  

 


